PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
AUGUST 4, 2021

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, August 4, 2021, at Lisman Landing.  Chairman Worroll called the meeting to order at 5:33 p.m.

Commissioners Present:					Also Present:

D. Worroll							Director B. Garfield
K. Rowland							Ald. C. Gaynor
A. Fabian							
B. Bevan
F. Shashinka

Public Comment 

None

Consideration of the Minutes of the July 7, 2021, meeting.

Commissioners’ Fabian and Bevan made and seconded a motion to accept the minutes of the July 7, 2021, meeting as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

Correspondence 

Director Garfield reported he received a letter from Tony Catapano concerning Brewster Field, specifically noise levels, overcrowded fields, etc.  A brief discussion ensued.

Director's Report

Director Garfield reported they are still running strong.  He reported Camp Happiness and the Summer Playground programs wrapped up their programs this past week.  He stated the adult softball program goes into early September.  He reported the Howard Court Recreational Park has been completed and looks fantastic.  

Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission – Chairman Worroll rounds continue at a steady pace.  He also reported electric carts and pull carts are up.  He also reported they resolve the issue with gift certificates and that the course would be accepting all Orchards Gift certificates.



b) Bench Dedication Program – Director Garfield stated they are nearly caught up at this point.  He stated the program is very successful ant that they have had a number of requests since the program’s inception.  He stated they continue to work with the Public Works Department who install and maintain the benches.

Unfinished Business 

	a)	Milford Arts Council (MAC) – no update.

New Business 

None.

Chairman Worroll reported the annual Milford Oyster Festival is back this year and will take place on August 21, 2021.  He stated the Oyster Eve event would be held at the Fowler Field Pavilion this year.

There being no further business to discuss, Commissioners’ Fabian and Rowland moved to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:51 p.m.


							Respectfully submitted,


							Kathleen A. Kennedy
							Recording Secretary
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